
 

 

 

 

 

 

                            Date: 7/02/2024 

 

 

Audit Statement 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances such as the recent inclusion of the Sngap Syiem college into the People’s 
/ Community colleges by the state government, the audit of the income & expenditure of the college has 
not been updated. The state Govt. will nominate the external auditor, but Ɵll date no such noƟficaƟon has 
been received by the college. As for now the college can only share the unaudited report prepare by the 
office of accounts of the college.  

  We apologize for any inconvenience this may caused and assure you that measures are 
being taken to ensure future audits proceed smoothly. 

 

 

 

          

         Principal  
                         Sngap Syiem College 
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